Week One (Jan.30 -Feb.3)

Memory verse: For it is by grace you

have been saved. Ephesians2:8
Bible Theme: One last coin
Topic: Day/Night

Letter: P, Number: 9, Shape:
Octagon, Color: Blue

Show and Tell: Something Blue

Week Two (Feb.6-10)

Bible Theme: The lost Son

Bible Treasure: “he was lost and 1s
found” Luke 15:32

Topic: Valentine’s Day

Color: Blue Letter: B

Shape: Heart Number: 10

Show and Tell — A picture of
someone you love

Week Three (Feb.13-17)
NO SCHOOL—Winter Break

Week Four (Feb.20-24)

Bible Theme: Lost shee

Bible Treasure: The Lord is my
shepherd Psalm 23:1

Topic: in /out

Color: Pink  Letter: R

Shape: Heart Number: 0

Show and Tell — Something pink or
that starts with the letter R

Focus on Three’s

February

Valentine Party Info

Each class will be making Valentine bags and
exchanging valentines for their in-class party.
Please send valentines with your child so that
he or she may pass out valentines to his /her
classmates. We would like to request that you
send enough valentines with your child so he or
she may give one to each child in his or her
class. Please check with your child’s teacher to
see how many children are in the class. If you
leave the space blank for whom the valentine
is to be given, your child will be able to easily
drop a valentine in each bag. The T/TH three-
year-olds, will be exchanging Valentines on
Thursday, February 9th and the MWF 3’s will
be exchanging on Friday, February 10th.

Registration will open to current families

On February 20th, we are accepting
registrations from current families. If you are
planning on re enrolling for next year or would
like to enroll a sibling. We are offering a
referral discount. If you refer a friend and they
enroll their child, you will receive a $50 credit
on your September 2022 tuition and so will
they! It is our way of saying thank you for
spreading the word about our program.

Positive Parenting Tip:

Do you often hear your preschooler asking, “What
are we going to do next?” When children know
what to expect next, they feel safe, relaxed and
confident to explore. Those times of less structure
are important as well. During these times children
feel free to dream, relax, and let their imagination
go wild!




